
 
 
 
 
 
 

REQUEST FOR APPROVAL OF MEMORANDUM OF UNDERSTANDING 
BETWEEN THE UNIVERSITY OF TEXAS PERMIAN BASIN AND ECTOR 

COUNTY INDEPENDENT SCHOOL DISTRICT 
2022-2023 

 
Attached is the Memorandum of Understanding between The University of Texas 
Permian Basin and Ector County ISD for the School Counseling Practicum and/or 
Internship Placements. This allows ECISD to utilize interns at no cost to the district while 
The University of Texas Permian Basin students can gain valuable experience.    


